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We have curtailed housing in Oregon long enough. The current system had denied 

generations the ability to own a home, or find affordable rental housing. Oregon's 

land use laws have resulted in a system that's not only cruel in its displacement of 

the most housing venerable, but also detrimental to the needs of our employers who 

desperately need to house workers.  

 

Communities fare infinitely better when people can live and work in the same city (or 

in close proximity) 


